
From: Nichols Street [ ]  
Sent: Saturday, 25 July 2015 8:02 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: re: Submission Review of Local Council Fit for the Future Proposals 
 

Submission Review of Local Council Fit for the Future 
Proposals 
 

Dear IPART 

We are very concerned about the NSW Government’s 

mega  amalgamation of Councils and do not want the City of 
Sydney to be swallowed up by a ‘mega council’.  

There is overwhelming local opposition to a larger City of 
Sydney council area.  

It is our view that the area will be too large and our local 
concerns ignored; our services from the Sydney Council are 
currently efficient and financially sustainable. 

The NSW Government has not produced any evidence that 
amalgamations lead to better efficiencies; and that 
amalgamations will produce cost reductions and improved 
services. 

 Yours sincerely  

Brian Noad 

Contact Person 

Nichols St Community Group 

 

 
 

 
Nichols St Community Group, Surry Hill 

 




